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Trafalgar Interchange Project – Step 7 Junction of Red Sands Road 

 
As part of the Government’s ongoing Trafalgar Interchange New Roundabouts 
Project, works will be undertaken to the junction of Red Sands Road. Works will be 
done in two stages of approximately 2 weeks each, and will be commencing as from 
10.00am on Tuesday 8 June 2010 onwards.  
 
During this time Red Sands Road junction with Boyd Street, will be closed off to 
traffic travelling on a southbound direction. Traffic wanting to access into Red Sands 
Road will be able to do so through Elliott’s Way Archway, through Grand Parade, 
which will have the traffic flow reversed to then access Red Sands Road where they 
will be able to go southbound or northbound.  Drivers are requested to take extra 
care when exiting from Grand Parade, as they will need to travel against the route 
taken by Fire appliances on their way to an incident.  
 
The Government regrets this temporary inconvenience which is essential for the 
completion of this project. 
 


